
 

 

 

Monday, 6 June 2022 

Dear Families 

Year 4 Camp Over and Kit List 

Year 4 Camp Over is almost here! The day begins straight away, so your child is allowed to come to school 
wearing non-uniform. However, we will be doing activities outside so please make sure they are wearing 
warm and comfortable clothing and shoes. 

Below is a list of items that your child must, could and cannot bring.  

I must bring… I could bring… I cannot bring… 

Sleeping bag – if you are unable to get 
one, please let a member of staff know 
ASAP.  

A teddy – to keep you 
company. 

Electronic items such as 
mobile phones, iPads,  

A pillow A torch – for during the night. Laser pointers 

Warm clothes A reading book  

Warm, comfortable shoes – you will be on 
your feet a lot during the day! 

A notebook and pen – to record 
the day’s events during the 
evening.  

 

Warm sleepwear – we will be sleeping 
outside in tents. Please bring something 
that will keep you warm.  

  

Wash bag – toothbrush, toothpaste, 
soap, hairbrush etc.  

  

Socks – and spare! We want to keep your 
feet warm! 

  

A change of clothes for the morning – 
don’t forget your underwear! 

  

 

A reminder that permission MUST be provided via ParentPay. The £10 is also payable via ParentPay. If you 
have any questions, please email year4@parkspringprimary.co.uk  

Many thanks, 

Miss Wood and Miss Hartley 
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